
The first Maximo UK & Ireland user group launched 11 
June 2008. First user group meeting 12 November, IBM 
Warwick.

June 11, IBM announced the creation of an independent user 
group for Maximo EAM users in the UK and Ireland.

The new user group has quickly established itself with over 35 
members, access into IBM’s European operations including 
its technical and support functions and a committee of six; 
four Maximo users and two IBM representatives.

The first user group meeting is planned for 12 November at 
IBM Warwick. If you have not already done so, please register 
to be a member of the group at www.tivoli-ug.org and from 
here you can register for the user group meeting on the 12th. 
Topics for this and future meetings include Maximo road 
maps; Knowledge Management; EIS; support; scheduling and 
much more.

The committee is made up of users from GSH Group, Atkins 
Global, Northern Ireland Electricity and International Power 
together with permanent IBM marketing and technical 
expertise.

Operating independently from IBM, the user group is aimed at 
Maximo EAM users in the UK, Ireland and Europe.  Existing 
and prospective users are welcome, as are 3rd party vendors.

The group’s objective is to create a community for sharing 
knowledge and experience as well as obtaining access into 
IBM support and technical expertise and influencing IBM’s 
plans for Maximo.

The more members we have, the greater the benefit to all. 
Please register as a member at www.tivoli-ug.org and if you 
want to attend our inaugural user group meeting then register 
your interest at www.tivoli-ug.org as well.

Committee:
Maxwell Segal – GSH Group
Paul Webb – International Power
Sam Gibson – Northern Ireland Electricity
Mike Stephens – Atkins Global
Kirsten Collins – IBM
Geoff Barrett –  IBM

“I am pleased to 
announce the 

launch of the new UK & 
Ireland

user group.  I will ensure 
that the group is run for 

the benefit of its members.  
Your feedback and ideas 
are vital to achieving this 
aim so please contact us 

with your thoughts.”

Maxwell Segal
Chairman

Maximo UK and Ireland 
User Group


